
 

 

 
Home for the Holidays  

PARADE APPLICATION 
2019 Home for the Holidays  

December 5th, 2019 
 

Deadline for Application is December 2nd, 2019 
 

Parade line up will be at the SW 1st St. and Bond St. to the South, cars will be driving North on SW 1st St.  
Line-up will begin at 6:00 p.m. and the parade will start promptly at 7:00 p.m.  

 
Float Organizer or Contact:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Business/Organization:______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email:________________________________________ Website/FB:_________________________________________  
 
Type of Float/Interesting info you would like to share about your float and/or your organization or business 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I understand the City of Tuttle will not assume any responsibility or accept liability for an exhibitor, exhibit, vendor or participant at 
the 2019 Home for the Holidays event.  

 
Participant Printed  Name:_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:____________________________________________ Date:_______________________________ 
 
Please complete this form.  
It can be mailed to The City of Tuttle, Post Office Box 10, Tuttle, OK 73089, faxed to 405-381-3852 or emailed to 
ariley@cityoftuttle.com  You may also hand deliver your form to Tuttle City Hall, 221 W. Main Street, Tuttle, OK. 
Please call (405) 381-2335 or email ariley@cityoftuttle.com if you have any questions. 
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